

David R. Caron
Town Administrator
dcaron@derrynh.org

May 19, 2021

Debra Howland Executive Director NH Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street Concord, NH. 03301

Re: Petition to Intervene in Docket DE 21-078, Electric Vehicle Make-Ready & Demand Charge Alternative Proposals

Dear Director Howland:

Please accept the attached petition to intervene from The Town of Derry in Docket No. DE 21-078 Electric Vehicle Make-ready & Demand Charge Alternative Proposals.

Please add the following individuals to the service list for DE 21-078:

- Mike Fowler mikefowler@derrynh.org Executive Director for Derry Public Works
- Jeff Moulton jeff.moulton5@gmail.com Chair, Derry Net Zero Task Force

Thank you for your consideration of this petition and please let me know if you have any questions.

Respectfully submitted,

David R. Caron

Town Administrator, Town of Derry

14 Manning St, Derry, NH. 03038

davecaron@derrynh.org

603-432-6100